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Town Council 16 July 2019
Urgent Decision – Buggy Repairs 


The buggy is used by the Grounds team for a wide variety of uses including emptying the bins and watering the various troughs as well as getting to and from the workshop to Winterhay rec and the cemetery. 

A couple of weeks ago the Grounds Manager thought there was a problem and CJ Cox who supplied the buggy and service it were called to come and look it. They advised that repairs estimated at £2,126.80 are required. The Grounds Manager attempted to obtain other estimates but the companies contacted said they cannot better the price. 
The "urgency group"  (Mayor, Deputy Mayor and Committee Chairs) agreed that the repairs should go ahead, that a guarantee should be sought and over the winter research should be done to identify the make and model of suitable replacement with a view to purchase in the financial year 2020/2021

When CJ Cox started stripping the valves for replacement it was revealed that that the head gasket was cracked bringing the estimated repair costs to approx £4,000. Following discussion with the Mayor and the Chair of the Open Spaces committee the additional repairs were agreed. 

The buggy was serviced by CJ Cox at the end of March 2019

The buggy was bought in September 2015 at a cost of £13,800 with an estimated life / renewal of 5 years. The Grounds Manager has sought indicative prices to replace the buggy which range from £10,000 - £17,000, enquiries and trials are on-going and the Open Spaces Committee have received an interim report 
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